
        Class 5 Newsletter             Autumn Term – 5/11/21 

 
Welcome back everybody!  I hope you all had a fabulous half-term break.   This week has been another busy one in school 

and the children have been working hard.   
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: 

k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 
 

This Week in Class... 
 

This week we have been learning about multiples, factors and 
prime numbers in our Maths lessons.  In English we have been 
looking at the poem ‘In Flanders Fields’ by John McCrae. We have 
discussed and answered questions about the poem’s meaning, 
the children have learnt and performed the poem and we have 
studied its language.  
 
In R.E. we have been comparing pilgrimage in Christianity and 
Islam.  The children have also produced some beautiful Art work 
on the theme of ‘Remembrance Day’ and they have written 
prayers which we will share in our remembrance service in school 
next week.  

 

Other School News!  
 
 
Christmas 
We are really looking forward to celebrating the 
joyful Christmas season in a more traditional way 
after the restrictions of last year however there 
are no guarantees and so we will keep you 
posted!  More information on Christmas events 
to follow! 
 
 
Poppy Appeal 
Poppies and other remembrance memorabilia 
are now available to buy in school.  Please send 
in a small cash donation if your child would like 
to purchase something.  
 

Important Dates 
 
OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 8:30am until 8:45am.  Please feel 
free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have. If 
you are unable to make the open door, you can contact me at 
any time via email or by telephoning the school office to make an 
appointment.  
 
Monday 15th November – ‘Odd Sock Day’ to celebrate diversity 
as part of Anti-bullying week 
 
Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th November – Parents’ 
Evenings (more information to follow) 
 
Friday 17th December – school finishes @ 2pm for the Christmas 
holidays 
 

Don’t Forget! 
 

 Please encourage your child to read 
each night and complete their 
reading records 

 Homework is set on a Thursday and 
should be returned please, on a 
Tuesday. 

 P.E. is now on a FRIDAY.  Please can 
children come to school in their P.E. 
kit on this day 

 The children are encouraged to bring 
a clean water bottle, with fresh 
water into school, daily to keep 
hydrated during the day. 

 
 
 

Special News  

 
Congratulations to this week’s winners of my certificates   

 
Curriculum Award - Lucy 

Christian Value Award (Compassion) – Mia 
 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher)   
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